Annex 6i: Croeso Club Response

RESPONSE TO CAERPHILLY COUNCTY BOROUGH COUNCIL’S BUDGET
PROPOSALS 2020-2021

FROM THE CROESO CLUB, CEFN HENGOED

The Croeso Club is a friendship club , mainly for older people but
open to all which meets twice weekly in the Youth centre, Cefn
Hengoed

As Croeso Club members we wish to strongly object to the proposals
in the council budget to cut the funding to the CAB, GAVO and
Groundwork.

These organisations do a great deal of good work in the local
community.

We have a CAB outreach in the Youth Centre which is a great help to
the most vulnerable people in our community and it would be tragic
if we lost it.

We hope the council will change its mind about these cuts.

NAME SIGNATURE

13 signatures were included

Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg, ac mewn ieithoedd a fformatau eraill ar gais.
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